Council of Catholic Women

Spiritual Fellowship for Women of All Generations

St. Mary Catholic Church, Rockledge, Florida
October, 2023

Our Lady of Good Counsel, Pray for us

St. Joseph, pray for us

Upcoming Events
A Message from Our President

Jina Chaplow Sunday, Oct. 1 4 p.m Blessing of Animals Blessing

Wednesday, Oct. 4 3:15 p.m of Animals
(School area)

Monday, Oct. 9 6 p.m (hall) Bunco

Monday, Oct. 16 6 p.m (hall) Meeting (light refreshments)
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your prayers and support as we
continue the many events

throughout the year. I am so Blessing of the Animals

very grateful to Father Juan, October 1 at 4 p.m
for speaking on Holy Relics. .
He was incredible, and [ October 4 at 3:15

know those that were able to
attend were greatly moved, and
have a greater understanding
of Holy Relics. We have
requested Father Carlos
Martins to bring his reliquary of
Holy Relics to St. Mary’s. We
pray this comes to fruition, all
are greatly touched in the
presence of the veil of Our
Lady, the True Cross of Christ,

etc. ]L/Zd/

Please keep each other in pray-
er, praying especially for our
priests, deacons, and all of our
St. Mary’s family!

Our Lady of Good Counsel,
Pray for Us

OCTOBER
MONTH OF THE

ROSARY

hay The HOLY ROSARY Daily
facehook com




Spiritual Commission

Chairman: Natasha Miksy

As iron sharpens iron, so one person
sharpens another (Proverbs 27:17 )

During this month of October,
please keep in prayer all the
priests of our parish and
diocese.

St Mary Church is looking for
catechists. Must be
fingerprinted! If you are
interested please
contact us at

ccw@stmaryrockledge.org so

that we can notify the office.

We are in need of 15 children’s
Bibles for the school. We are
particularly looking for the
"Catholic Children’s Bible, St
Mary Press edition” (found on
Amazon, eBay, or
christianbooks.com). If you are
able to sponsor or donate
some books, please reach out
to us at

ccw@stmartrockledge.com

St Mary School Cafeteria is still
in need of volunteers (must be
fingerprinted!). If you are
interested, please reach out to
our Lunch Lady Michelle

Mathura: mmathura@stmarys-
school.org.

njmikse@gmail.com

St Mary School

Chairman: Jeanne Rousseau

Prayer at the Tiki Hut
8 am Every Wednesday

before morning Mass

We invite all of you to join our
school parents as we pray for
the school, children, families,
staff and the intentions of the
community.

In the month of
October we are
asking for prayers for
Fr.Juan, Fr.Joe,
Deacon Norris,and,
Deacon Mike as well,
as all priests,
religious, and
seminarians.

Dignity of Life

We serve the least among us, the
unborn, single moms, the sick, the
dying, those in nursing homes, the
homebound, the poor.

We ask that you prayerfully con-
sider chairing this important mis-
sion for the CCW.

Religious

This mission is responsible for re-
membering our priests, deacon,
religious and seminarians. We ask
that you prayerfully consider be-
ing chairman of this mission.




| beg all of you to add this festival to your prayer list, not just for finan-
cial success which helps subsidize the school and the children, but also
for good weather, safety, and the building of community spirit within our

church and our community

Pray...

We will be participating as we did last year in this very important fundfraiser for the

school. We hope you can help us in the of the following ways:

Trunk or ﬁmg

Treat t

Council of

Our theme is:

Catholic Women

Feel free to dress dress up
to match the theme of
your trunk decor.

We also need donations of
wrapped candy. We need a
total of at least 1000 pieces. You
can bring candy to the meeting on
Oc-tober 16 or drop it off at the
par-ish office marked “For CCW”.

Cake Walk

Raffle Baskets

If your talent is baking, we need Come to our October meeting and

you!

Please drop off cakes, brownies,
cookies, cupcakes, etc at the par-
ish hall
from 8:30 am to 3:00 pm.

Friday and Saturday

help us assemble baskets. If you
can, bring baskets, bowls, shred-
ded colored paper, ribbons, tape,
newspaper for stuffing the
bottom of baskets. Most of all,
bring your imagination and your
smile. We always have lots of fun
when we work together.

We also need the following items
for the baskets:

Meeting at 6 pm in the parish hall,
please bring fall items, religious
items, small board games, coffee
items, spa items such as lotions
and socks, items to go with a
cozy throw, dog toys, gift card
from pet store, other gift cards.
All items may be dropped off at
parish office, marked for CCW.

Ask friends and business contacts
for donations or you can donate
items and gift cards. Or you

may create a basket to donate.




October Birthdays
Oct. 15 Marilynn Hoff
Oct. 16 Marcella Voss
Oct. 23 Debra Lachar
Oct. 27  Karen Aguilo-Seara

Oct. 29 Jeanne Rousseau

If you have an October birthday
and do not see your name, it is
because we do not have a mem-
bership application and do not
know when your birthday is...but
we STILL wish you a happy birth-
day!




